
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

13. SYDNEY STREET -  PROPOSED ‘NO STOPPING ‘ RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval to extend the no stopping lines on the north west 

side of Sydney Street.   
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 (a) That the existing no stopping restriction on the north western side of Sydney Street, located 

outside of the property situated at number 41 Sydney Street, be removed. 
 
 (b) That a no stopping restriction be installed along the north western side of Sydney Street, starting 

from a point 84 metres south west of Selwyn Street and extending for another 93 metres in a 
south westerly direction. 

 
 


